
What’s on at Lawmuir?

Be Safe - Be successful  - Be Sensible - Be Smart 

Week Beginning 20th May 2024
Monday 20th May
• Breakfast Club 8.30am
• Miss Hurst – Out of School pm
• Miss Scott & Miss Stewart – Play Visit

Tuesday 21st May
• Breakfast Club 8.30am
• P7 attending STEM/DYW Event
• P7 Information Evening at Bellshill Academy 6pm – 7pm
• Miss Hurst – Child Protection Conference

Wednesday 22nd May
• Breakfast Club 8.30am
• Bellshill Academy Transition Day 1
• Rights Committee Meeting Noble PS Rights Committee
• Staff Meeting

Thursday 23rd May
• Breakfast Club 8.30am
• Bellshill Academy Transition Day 2
• R10 Titanic Visit – Be at school by 8am
• Miss Hurst – Monitoring Literacy
• French Thursdays live from Bellshill Academy –P4-7
• Moving on Project – P7 Group to Bellshill Academy

Lunch Menu 
Week 3

Friday 24th May – Monday 27th May
Bank Holiday – School Closed
School reopens on Tuesday 28th May at 9am

We issue one of these newsletters weekly on our 
website, app and twitter please access this to stay 

up to date on the latest news and information.

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/nl/LawmuirBlog

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/nl/LawmuirBlog


PEF Consultation
We would like your views. Please 

complete this short survey to help 
us prioritise the use of our Pupil 

Equity Plan

https://forms.office.com/e/96pqg
Aif2M

Stanley Cups
Please do not send your child to school with Stanley 
Cups or similar type cup.  These are large, heavy and 
take up a lot of space on desks and tables. They are 
ceramic and may smash when dropped.  They are 
also impractical for school and get in the way of 
learning.  They are not safe to take to the 
playground. 

Please send a normal drinks bottle 
to school instead of Stanley Cups 
or equivalent. Thank you for your 
co-operation.

Pick A Number Fundraiser
Our Pick a Number prize draw still has some 

numbers available. The cost is £5 per number.  
Prizes will be drawn once all numbers are filled.

1st Prize - £250
2nd Prize – 150
3rd Prize - £100

If you would like a number please contact the 
school office. 

Uniform - Crocs
Please do not allow your child to come to 

school in Crocs or similar type shoes.
These are not safe for the school environment, 

when using the stairs, outdoor learning or 
when running around at playtime as they 

increase the risk of trips and falls. We ask that 
children wear appropriate footwear for school 

and where possible in a dark colour.

Uniform – Hot Weather
In the hot weather, we understand that pupils 

would like to be as comfortable as possible. 
If wearing shorts to school, these should be 

black or grey and contain as little sports 
branding as possible.  We ask that parents 

ensure ‘hot pants’ are not worn to school and 
are an appropriate length for school.

Make up should also not be worn to school.

Many Thanks for your co-operation.

Financial Support for 
Families

More information can be 
found by visiting Lawmuir 
school blog where you can 
view the whole 
leaflet



Be Safe –      Be successful  -  Be Sensible – Be Smart 

HT Award Winners 17th May 2024 Class of the Week

6
House of the Week

Lomond
Line of the Week

9



Dates for Your Diary 
May
Tuesday 21st May – P7 Group STEM/ DYW Event at Hamilton Palace Grounds
Wednesday 22nd May – P7 Bellshill Academy Transition Visits
Thursday 23rd May – P7 Bellshill Academy Transition Visits
Thursday 23rd May – R10 Visit to Titanic - Belfast
Friday 24th May – Monday 27th May – Holiday – School Closed
Tuesday 28th – 30th May – Rookie Rockstar Sessions
Friday 31st May – P1 Visit to Almond Valley
Wednesday 5th June – Rookie Rockstar Show
Thursday 6th June – R17 Amazonia Visit
Thursday 6th June – R10 to NLC Immersive Classroom 
Friday 7th June – Soccer Aid Fundraiser
Thursday 13th June – New P1 Transition Visit
Friday 14th June – PTA Fun Day
Thursday 20th June – P7 Leavers Assembly 2pm
Friday 21st June – P7 Gradfest pm
Wednesday 26th June – School Closes for Summer at 1pm

Rights Ambassadors – April

Readers of the Month
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